
Gitxaala Forest Products Ltd. 

NOTICE OF FOREST 

OPERATIONS MAP 

Gitxaala Forest Products Ltd. hereby provides notice and invites 

comments on proposed blocks in the Forest Operations Map 

(FOM), submission ID #2081. The FOM can be viewed via: 

- The BC government FOM website 

fom.nrs.gov.bc.ca/public/projects, or 

- Our website – www.gitxaalaenterprises.com. 

If you are unable to access the online portal you may arrange a 

viewing by emailing gitxaalaforestry@gitxaalaenterprises.com.  

Submit written comments to the email provided or to General 

Delivery: Gitxaala Forestry, 222 1st Ave West Prince Rupert, BC, 

V8J 1A8, referencing FOM ID #2081. Comments will be 

accepted from Dec 26, 2024, to Jan 27, 2025, after which 

commenting will be closed and the FOM considered valid for 

three years.  

FOM shapes show the approximate location of proposed 

cutblock(s) and/or road(s) as they are planned to be 

submitted in future cutting permit and/or road permit 

application(s) during the three years that the FOM is valid. 

 


